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Happy Holidays to all, | hope everyone will find a little time to celebrate during our busy season.

| hope you will be able to attend the CMAA World Conference and Business Expo scheduled for February
4-8" here in Orlando, this is a great opportunity to attend several educational sessions as well as

networking with fellow club managers. The Club Business Expo is scheduled for February 7" & 8™,

please find time to attend and support our club vendors. Another great opportunity to showcase your
club and the great events and ideas that you have at your club is to enter into the Idea Fair, please log
on to the National website for more details on how to enter. The Idea Fair will be on display in the
Member Services Pavilion.

As a follow up to our Annual Charity Golf Tournament that supports the Hewell Kids Kidney Center at
Arnold Palmer Children’s Hospital, the Charity Golf Committee will be visiting the Hewell Kids Kidney
Center on January 6. This opportunity has been given to us by Dr. Ramirez so we as a committee can
see first hand where our Charitable contributions are being put to good use, this will also help promote
next years tournament.

On behalf of Sarah-Grey Remer our Student Development Chair, The University of Central Florida CMAA
Students has been busying studying for finals. The students are extremely excited about World
Conference being just around the corner. We are looking forward to a busy spring semester with World
Conference, luncheons, officer elections, and much more. We hope to visit a local club in the Orlando
area each month for a luncheon meeting and tour. If you have a hospitality student working at your
club, please reach out to them and encourage them to get involved in the CMAA!

| hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season and Happy New Year!




